

# BSPGHAN Representative Report

---

**July 2017**

For council next week, the only thing to feedback from bspghan (council meeting was on Monday) is the proposed one year survey of acute upper GI bleeding, which BAPS had agreed to fund up to £6k (maximum) for. This proposal is now on its 3rd iteration (it is being run by a couple of paed gastroenterologists), and it has been decided not to pursue this survey through BPSU. As far as we know, it has not been submitted for consideration anywhere else. It seems as although bspghan are keen for the survey to happen, the proposal is pretty much becalmed right now, and nothing to update on. I will let you know if/when anything more concrete develops in terms of funding being required.

On another note, my 3 years as BAPS rep is up in 2018, so we discussed beyond this. BSPGHAN are certainly happy for me to renew for a further 3 years, and I am keen to do this. I have just joined the IBD working group for example and some work there is developing. I would also like to see through the planned joint meeting BSPGHAN/BAPS for January 2019 (Oxford). Please let me know what BAPS would like to do in this respect.

Regards,

Mike

Michael Stanton MB BS, MD, FRCS (Paed Surg)  
Consultant Paediatric Surgeon and Honorary Senior Lecturer  
Department of Paediatric Surgery,  
University Hospital Southampton,  
Tremona Road  
Southampton SO16 6YD